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Seneca Community Thanksgiving Dinner Planned

(KMZA)--For the 17th year, the Seneca United Methodist Church will hold a
Community Thanksgiving Dinner.

The free dinner will be held on Thursday, November 24th in the church basement
from 11:30 to 1:00.

The dinner is sponsored by Seneca United Methodist Church in appreciation for
the community support of church activities and anyone in the community is
invited to attend.

Shut ins are encouraged to call 336-3236 by Wednesday evening to have a meal
delivered to their door.

Turkey’s for the dinner are being donated this year by Ray’s Apple Market and
CJ Foods.

While the dinner is free, monetary donations are welcome. The donations will go
to the Nemaha County Christmas Bureau and to a world mission to be
determined in January.
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